From: Policicchio, Jared 
Sent: Thursday, October 17, 2013 12:41 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Cc: Pezanoski, Diane M; Darling, Leslie
Subject: Report of Educational Conference Reimbursement

Dear Steve,

 

Pursuant to your voice mail, I'm writing this email to report my attendance at an educational conference and reimbursement of the costs of attendance by the organizers.

 

On October 10 and 11, 2013, I attended the American Bar Association Section on Environment, Energy, and Natural Resources (SEER) Fall Conference in Baltimore, MD.  I attended through a SEER program known as the Leadership Development Program (LDP), designed to reduce barriers and encourage lawyers to take active part in SEER activities.  The program is particularly focused on increasing the number of government lawyers involved in Section and ABA activities.

 

Through my selection to the LDP program, SEER covered the following costs related to attendance at the conference:

-SEER waived the conference registration fees;

-SEER paid for my dinner Friday, October 11 because it hosted a small group dinner for those selected as LDP participants;

-SEER will reimburse me for the exact cost of my roundtrip airfare between Chicago and Baltimore and my Baltimore local travel on public transportation from the airport to the conference. (I have submitted an invoice for reimbursement but not yet received it.)

-SEER will reimburse me for the exact cost of my lodging while in Baltimore at the conference hotel, the Hilton Baltimore.  (I have submitted an invoice for reimbursement but not yet received it.)

-SEER is providing me two publications at no cost from their library of legal reference books.

 

I received no honoraria and did not speak in a professional capacity at the conference.

 

Please feel free to let me know if you need any additional information.

 

Thank you,
Jared

 

 

Jared Policicchio

Assistant Corporation Counsel

City of Chicago Law Department

